
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: May 4, 2022 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Angela Chavez 

SUBJECT: Continuance of Item No. 5 on the May 11, 2022 Agenda 
 (PLN2021-00381) 
 
 
 
Staff is continuing this item to allow additional time to resolve questions related to the 
request for confirmation of parcel legality.  Please direct any questions to Project Planner, 
Angela Chavez at achavez@smcgov.org. 
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